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Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) 

is proposing safety and operational improvements 

on U.S. 192 from Bamboo Lane to Main Street in 

Kissimmee. The project plans to repave and 

restripe U.S. 192 to provide 11-foot-wide travel 

lanes and a new 7-foot-wide bicycle lane from 

east of Bamboo Lane to Hoagland Boulevard. 

Additionally, the project would include new 

signalized pedestrian crossings, equipped with 

Pedestrian Hybrid Beacons (PHBs), at Club 

Sevilla, Oren Brown Road, and Rose Avenue 

(see side graphic). A new pedestrian mid-block 

crossing is proposed south of Four Winds 

Boulevard, and a turn lane extension and 

pedestrian improvements are planned at Old 

Vineland Road.  

Other pedestrian improvements include curb 

ramp upgrades and new sidewalk connections at 

Yates Road and Mann Street. East of Hoagland 

Boulevard, lanes will be 11-feet-wide, and the 

curb line will be adjusted to accommodate a wider 

sidewalk.  

 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

Design: Ongoing - completion early 2025 $       4.4 million 

Right of Way: Within existing —     

Construction: Funded - spring 2025 $     27.8 million 
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